Letter of Interest for TVA’s Fast Charge Network, Project Funding Opportunity 

Letters of Interest will be accepted on an on-going basis until Wednesday April 30, 2025, at midnight eastern time. 

Remit to: EnergyRightEV@TVA.gov  


Program Participant Business Name: ​                      ​ 

Which Gap Area are you interested in (see table, ie. Gap 1 – Russellville, KY):  ​                                      ​ 

Proposed Project Location (site address if known):  ​            ​ 
 
Project Overview (include information about the site design, how many chargers, charger type, connector types, safety measures, amenities, etc.):  
 






Team Expertise (describe experience with installing and maintaining EVSE especially DC Fast Charge equipment, include certifications and qualifications).  
 




Funding Request (clearly state the total project cost, the amount you are requesting from TVA (cannot be greater than 80% of the total project cost, cannot exceed $150,000 per charger installed, and cannot exceed $600,000 in total) and breakdown of costs (i.e. equipment, labor, construction).​     ​ 
 

